
 WELCOME TO SOCIETY PENSIONERS’ CHAPTER  

The Pensioners’ Chapter is pleased to acknowledge receipt of your membership payment.  

You have been recorded as being a fully paid up member effective through the end of this year. Thank you for your 
participation. For the second year your dues will be prorated based on the month you joined in the previous year.  

Please remember to advise the Chapter of any change of street, email address and /or phone number so that we 
can maintain contact.  

As a paid-up member, you are now able to be represented by the Society of Energy Professionals and you can 
have input to contract negotiations which may affect your Pension and Benefits. You can receive advice on dealing 
with the Benefits provider. You will receive regular updates on the status of your pension fund and benefits.  

The President of the Pensioners’ Chapter (or designate) has a seat on the Executive Board of the Society and the 
Chapter has two seats on the Society Council. Although the Chapter has no voting rights, our presence and strength 
in number of members give pensioners a voice on issues of concern, such as your health and dental plans, which are 
at the mercy of negotiations between currently active workers and their employer companies.  

The Pensioners’ Chapter has established four committees to help with the work of the Chapter and to serve our 
members better – Membership, Communications, Pensions and Benefits.  

• The Membership Committee’s job is to build up membership and recruit new members so that our Chapter 
grows and becomes a body representing a significant number of pensioners.  

• The Communications committee will focus on how to keep members in the loop by issuing regular updates 
from the Chapter on issues of concern to members.  

• The Pensions Committee will look into pension issues and keep members informed on these issues, and 
make representations, through the Chapter executive, to the Society to protect the members’ interests.  

• The Benefits committee will focus on representing the interests on pensioners on maintaining and keeping 
informed of their benefits.  

 
We would like to have your help on one or more of the above committees. Please consider joining a committee to 
present your ideas and advice, and benefit and learn from the ideas and knowledge of others. If you are interested 
please give us a call or send us an e-mail.  
Please note that membership of the Chapter is available to any retired member of a bargaining unit, which is 
represented by the Society of Energy Professionals. If you know of anyone eligible to be represented by the 
Society, please let them know the advantages of joining the Pensioners’ Chapter.  

For more information visit our web pages within The Society website at:  

http://www.thesociety.ca/ https://www.thesociety.ca/get-active/pensioners-chapter/. To access the Members Only 
Section web pages input your “Society” Username and Password.  

Pensioners’ Chapter, Society of Energy Professionals 
2239 Yonge St. 
Toronto, ON M4S 2B5 
Tel: 416-979-2709 Ext. 4000 
Toll free: 866-822-1788 Ext. 4000 
e-mail: pensionerschapter@thesociety.ca 
  
 
*Associate member:  Receives pension from one of the companies that has Society representation who 
may not have been a Society member at the time of retirement. 
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